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The IAFC/ VCOS conference was a great success. 

Winter Fire School at DPSST will be held in February, we have about 8 

volunteers from the Department attending at this point. 

We will be doing our ALERRT training in January with our local Police 

Department and other county agencies. 

We currently have 8 people from our department enrolled in the Fire 

Instructor II class through DPSST, being taught by John West. 

Breakfast with Santa was a success, volunteers did a great job this year. 

Yamhill County Conflagration Task forces were nominated for awards to 

the Oregon State Fire Marshalls office this year for their incredible work. 

Crews will be training on the new reporting program for the rest of the 

year. “ESO” 

 


